
NOTICE OF INTENT TO FILE APPLICATION

The Elk Point Sanitation District intends to file an 
application for federal assistance with the U.S. Dept. 
of Agriculture, Rural Development, Rural Utilities 
Service. The project includes the rehabilitation of the 
sewer collection lift stations and installation of a flow 
meter. Any comments regarding this application should 
be submitted to the Elk Point Sanitation District on 
Wednesday, January 15, 2025 at 4:00P.M.at 423 Elks 
Avenue, Zephyr Cove, NV 89448
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